NORTH SHORE PEST CONTROL, INC.

P.O. Box 268 * South Haven, Michigan 49090
Phone: (888) 322-6462 * Bloomingdale: (269) 521-6462
www.NorthShorePest.com

Dear Parents,

In keeping with the pest management policy of Bloomingdale Public Schools it is
necessary, from time to time, to perform pest inspections of the districts
buildings. Below is a list of the scheduled 2023-2024 pest inspection and possible
application dates for your child(ren)’s school.
Bloomingdale High School: Aug. 28, Oct. 2, Nov. 6, Dec. 4, Jan. 8, Feb. 5,

March 4, April 1, May 6, June 3, July 1, Aug. 5

Bloomindale Elementary School: Aug. 28, Oct. 2, Nov. 6, Dec. 4, Jan. 8, Feb. 5,
March 4, April 1, May 6, June 3, July 1, Aug. 5

Pullman School: Sept. 19, Oct. 17, Nov. 21, Dec. 19, Jan. 16, Feb. 20,
March 19, April 16, May 21, June 18, July 16, Aug. 20



